
 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
 
May 1, 2025  
 

 

The May 1, 2025, meeting was called to order by Treasurer, Tammy Hanlin at 6:58 pm.  
 
Secretary’s Report:   Motion to accept by Dave Whitehead, seconded by Brian Christensen, with 
correction of:  AWSC is pressing forth to change legislation to increase registration and trail 
passes.  MP   Correspondence:  Sno Ops magazine. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Treasurer’s report was presented by Tammy Hanlin.  Motion by Dave 
Whitehead, seconded by Brian Christensen to approve the report.  MP 
Tammy reported that our new accountant is working on our taxes. 
 
Groomer Trails:    

• Dave Whitehead reported that the 2021 tractor is at Cliff Walimaki’s and he will be grading 
next week.  The 2011 has the reclaimed attached and Brian Christensen will be on the Tri-
County Corridor next week, then the box grader will be attached to do the TCC when it is 
dry.   

• Signs have been removed from 635, 24 and the Osaugie Trails. 

• The Mobil Station will be transferring to the a Little Store and we can keep our house 
account. 

• Discussion of Conrad Johnson’s field just south of TCC in Poplar is up for sale.  Discussion of 
possible trail reroutes. 

• Minnow Lake Trail culvert has been purchased. 

• Bruce Bergsten is still working on the sign order.  Discussion of signs and intersection 
boards. 

• Trail 6 easements – Dave Whitehead and Matt Hughes are working on collecting these. 
 

NTA 

• Next meeting is May 6. 
 
AWSC:   

• Summer meeting will be in Shawano County in July.  
 
Tri County Corridor:    

• Nothing to report. 
 

  



Social:   

• Nothing to report. 
 

Landowners’ Dinner: 

• Dinner was held on April 17 at Twin Gables.  There were more Landowners in attendance 
than members. 

 
 
Unfinished Business: 

• Bingo dates for 2025 will be May 11 (Mother’s Day) and Nov 22 (hunting season opener) 
and will be purse and flowers. 
Meat Raffle – discussion if we should have one in May.  Donna Bergsten to check with Dede 
Paquette. 

• Insurance discussion –  

 Schwartz & Shea sent us a quote has an updated quote with $1mil/$2mil coverage.   

 Holden has found an Umbrella Policy for us for the $2mil/$3mil as stated in DNR policy. 

 Discussion to wait to see what our contract between NTA and clubs will state as the 
requirement. 

• May 16 Transportation Night at Northwestern Elementary School – discussion of which 
tractor will be there – depends on which tractor is closest.    Discussion of having 
snowmobiles there.  Donna Bergsten to send out email requesting assistance. 

 

New Business: 

• No new business. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm 
 
Next meeting:  June 5. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Bergsten 
BRR Secretary 


